‘Brenda informed the members that 1,268 members were turned over to BRP collections which brought in:
$15,330.00 Pd to BRP in May and June
15.730.00 Pd to LLMA May and June
$31,060.00 Collected in all
- 10.689.00 BRP’s commissions
$20,371.00 Received by LLMA

Kelly stated that a company by the name of Milbanks is willing to come in and give an estimate for replacing
the electric in the park. It will take over one million dollars to re-do the entire park. Money is the issue. Ken
May asked what that would include. Kelly stated wires, boxes, and transformers. Barb Gates asked about
putting electric boxes on each lot. Kelly stated the problem would be assessing rovers. If Kelly supplies
Milbank with a layout of the park, Milbank will create a plan but as a part of this service, we must agree to
purchase all supplies through them (we don’t have to have Milbank do the work). Karen Suttle asked about
charging non-members for electric. Laurie stated that we’re checking with Coast to Coast and R.P.I. to see
what additional charges are allowable. Bennet Pemberton stated that some members are leaving the park and
leaving unnecessary lights on.

Kelly stated that someone is going through the park and unplugging campers and it has to stop. Members are
losing food due to spoilage.

Fred Mehlman asked if we have the right to bring in up to 8 guests. Laurie asked how we could monitor that
when we don’t have anyone sitting at the gate?
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_ Bob Mills asked if we could make some additional money by renting out the sales building to non-members.






